
 
  
 
 

 

 

Friends of Sandringham School PTA 

Summer Term Newsletter  

Welcome to our Summer Term Newsletter!  

A massive thank you to everyone for all your support with our Spring Term fundraising. We 

raised over £2,000 from our bunny hop, Yes Day, Mother’s Day raffle and gifts. 

________________________________________________________________ 

Dates for your diary this term 

Friday 5 May: Second-hand uniform sale 

Friday 26 May: Yes Day! 

Friday 9 June: Happy Bag Collection 

Friday 9 June: Summer Discos 

Wednesday 14 June: Father’s Day Celebration and Raffle  

Friday 16 June: Father’s Day Gifts 

Saturday 1 July: SandFest 2023 

________________________________________________________________ 

  

Our Summer school discos will be on Friday 9 June. Tickets will be £3.50 (including a bag with 

a drink, glow stick, crisps and sweets) and we’ll let you know when they go on sale. The timings 

for the discos will be as follows: 

Nursery and Reception: 4.30-5.30pm (parent/responsible adult to stay) 

Years 1 and 2: 5.45-6.45pm (children can be dropped off) 

We hope to hold this disco outside if the weather is nice! 

 

 

 



YES Day! 

The children absolutely loved our ‘Yes Day’ last term so we are planning the next 

one on Friday 26 May (the last day before half term).  

As before, Miss Randles will say ‘yes’ to certain rules being broken e.g. bringing 

juice instead of water, children bringing in their own snacks.  Children will be invited 

to bring a cash donation of 50p per rule break (or £2 to break all of them!). It will also be 

possible to make a £2 donation via the PTA events website. 

 

________________________________________________________________ 

SandFest 2023 

SandFest is returning this year after the massive success of our first SandFest last year. It will 

be on Saturday 1 July from 12-3pm. It will be a super fun day out for all the family with 

entertainment, stalls and BBQ food/drinks to buy, or you can bring your own picnic! 

We will need a number of volunteers to make SandFest work – both to plan stalls in advance 

and on the day. We’ll be sending round requests for help soon so please consider if you could 

volunteer.  

 

_______________________________________________________________ 

Father’s Day Gifts and Raffle 

Every child in the school will be making a Father’s Day gift to give to someone special. We’ll 

send more details nearer the time. We will be asking for a small donation of £2.50 per child 

to cover the costs of the materials. 

We will also be organising a Father’s Day Raffle as part of the Father’s Day celebrations on 

Wednesday 14 June. We’ll have a range of prizes available (and would welcome prize 

donations if anyone has items to donate). Many thanks for your support. 

 

 

 

Year 2 Leavers – Yearbooks and hoodies 

Year 2 parents will have received emails about Yearbooks and hoodies which are being kindly 

organised by Year 2 parents.  

 

 

 

 



 

Happy Bags 

 

We will send happy bags home ahead of our next collection on Friday 9 June. If you need 

more bags or have lost yours, please contact the school office, or you can use a black bin liner 

or other bin bag instead. This is a great way of making money for the school from unwanted 

clothes. 

 

Easyfundraising 

Did you know you can raise money when carrying out 

your everyday shopping online at no extra charge or cost 

to you? Log-on and register with 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fosandringhamschool and search for the company you’d 

like to shop with such as Amazon, Sainsburys or Asda. You can even book your holiday or buy 

car insurance while raising money. It really takes no time at all and raises money for the 

school. 

________________________________________________________________ 

Fundraising update 

The school is in desperate need of a new interactive white board for the School Hall. This will 

be of great benefit to all pupils and teachers! So our aim as a PTA this year is to raise the 

money to pay for the £8-10,000 cost of this.  We have raised a substantial proportion of this 

already and hope to be able to buy it by the end of this academic year. We really appreciate 

your donations to the PTA to help us achieve this aim! 

 

 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fosandringhamschool

